
From:   Gil Estrella   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   October 25, 2011

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0526-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Young,
I have modified the original Confidentiality Request Letter and included an item-by-item justification in
accordance with the nine items in Part 0.459(b) of the FCC's rules.   I will upload this updated attachment
into the system for this application.

I hope this addresses your comments regarding the original request.   Please let me know if you have
further questions or concerns.

Regards,
Gil O. Estrella
GDC4S EMC Engineer


